
WHAT CAN I DO?

What can I do?
• Pray

• Get educated

• Contact your pastor with this information and ask him to address these issues with your church:

 - Pulpit announcements

 - Schedule a Hope Rising speaker

 - Sunday School/Group/Large Group announcements

 - Provide bulletin inserts with information about the issues

 - Send a church-wide informational email

 - Post to Social Media

 - Two weekends before each election, ask the pastor to remind people to vote and reiterate 

what’s at stake

• Share this information with everyone you can and ask them to do the same: emails, social media, 

groups you meet with, etc.

• Volunteer to help spread the truth. Contact Jenny Shoup at jenny@hoperising.org or 937-250-6569.

• VOTE on or before election day!

Pro-Life Michigan representatives at Ohio’s Pro-Life Coalition gathering stated: 

Do everything you can NOW so when you wake up 

after the vote, you don’t wish you had done more.

supporthoperising.org


